From: Michelle Boycott 
Sent: 22 August 2016 16:38
To: 'robert.neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk'
Subject: Planning Application 16/01552/5
Dear Bob
 

Further to the letter dated 10th August, entitled Neighbour Notification - Planning Application, I enclose my initial response. 
 

I will shortly send two noise reports, in support of my comments, which I request are made availible for public viewing  in connection to this application.
 

Please acknowledge receipt of this email
 

Regards
 

Michelle 
